Montana Flute Association
2019 Annual Meeting Minutes
Monday, May 20, 2019

Attendance:  Tyler Menzel, Norman Gonzales, Pam Buckheit  

I. Tax Update
Taxes have been filed with the IRS. For future reference, Formm 990N is due by November 15, but can be filed as early as July 1.  

II. Fall Tour
Norman has been working with Mary Matthews and the venue coordinators to arrange a schedule for the fall tour.  

III. Flute Festival 2020
[bookmark: _GoBack]Due to a schedule conflict, the dates for the 2020 festival were revisited.  The board decided to keep the festival on May 2-3, as originally planned.  

IV. Grants Update
Norman said that he would reach out to a donor in Missoula to see if she is still wanting to make a contribution to the Association.  

V. Other Events
A flute choir festival and a members’ recital were discussed.  It was agreed that there is not enough lead time to organize a flute choir festival for this fall.  The idea of having a members’ recital in either Helena or Kalispell in August seemed more feasible, and Norman said he look into these possibilities.  

VI. Survey Results
The results from the festival survey need to be reviewed prior to planning the 2020 festival.  

VII. Next Meeting
The next meeting will be either June 30 or July 1.   


